IUE Reminder - "One Liner"

Users are reminded that the current IUE absolute calibration in

low dispersion is that of Bohlin and Holm (1980), IUE NASA Newsletter

No. 10, p. 37. This calibration replaced the preliminary version

(Bohlin, et al. 1980, Astron. and Astrophys., 85, 1) which was derived
The revised calibration

in 1979 before the SWP ITF error was discovered.

was completed in May 1980 and installed in production date processing

on November 3, 1980.
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